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Mission Statement 

Principal’s Message 
 

 

Tena Koutou Katoa 

Thank you to those who contributed and attended the quiz night, it was 

a great success with over $3000 raised for camp and our outdoor 

education week. A huge thank you to Mr Easto for organising the 

event as well as being an excellent quiz master. To the teachers for 

helping out on the night and to the ‘Friends of the School’ who went 

out and about and got donations from businesses. The second page of 

this newsletter has the names of the businesses that donated goods 

for the quiz and we are very grateful for their generosity and also Mrs 

Maree for being the cashier on the night and counting and banking all 

the money.  

It is through these fundraising activities such as raffles, chocolates and 

pizzas that enable our trips to go ahead at a reasonable cost to 

families. So thank you for your support. 

Athletics Day 

We have our Athletics day next Thursday 24th November and you are welcome to come along and cheer 

your children on. A notice will come out on Monday via Seesaw, facebook and our website. This will include 

what your child needs, the event times and details if the weather is not good, unfortunately there will not be 

a postponement day so 

please pray for fine 

weather. 

Classes for 2023 

Classroom level and 

teachers for 2023  will 

come out in the 

newsletter in the first 

week of December. This 

will be confirmed in your 

child’s report which will 

come home  on the 9th 

of December. 

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Important Dates 

November 

24th School Athletics 

28-1st Dec Middle School Outdoor Ed 

December 

5th-8th Intermediate Camp 

5-7th  Junior school Outdoor Ed 

12th  Leavers Dinner 

13th  Prize giving 1:15 

14th  Christmas Concert Evening 

15th  School Finishes 12:30   

What’s happening on our Board of Trustees 

Last week the BOT had their regular monthly meeting. Here is 

a short summary of the decisions they made on your behalf. 

 Discussed the NZ Bishops Aroha & Diversity in Catho-

lic schools document 

 Rolled over the Protected Disclosures Policy 

 Rolled over the General Legislation Policy. 

 Rolled over the Enrolment of International Students 

Policy 

 Rolled over the Child Protection Policy.  

 Rolled over the Credit Card Policy  

 Discussed staffing for 2023. 



 
 
 

 

Happy Birthday from  

everyone at St Pius X 

17th—Aaron—Hoiho 

18th—Rhys—Karearea 

19th—Hannah—Tara Iti 

21st—Lauren—Tui  

24th—Maxrene—24th 

 

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS 

Getting Kiwi kids to the finish line 

Sunday 4th December at the Waikato University—you will re-

ceive a T-shirt (to be worn on the day), cap, bag, drink bottle, 

Weet-Bix breakfast, a light lunch and some snacks to get 

through the day. And of course, raise some funds for your 

group. grounds, Hamilton East 

evelyn@smcevents.co.nz r .vanpraagh@waikato.ac.nz 

GLENVIEW 


